
From: Connie Wilbert
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone; Robertson, Robert N -FS
Subject: Fwd: Increased motorized use of Shoshone Nat. Forest.
Date: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 12:37:32 PM

Rob,

Gwenn had trouble with the underlines in the email address for submitting scoping comments,
and asked me to forward her brief comment from herself and her husband on the SNF travel
management plan scoping document.  Her email is included below so you can confirm that the
message is from her, if you need to do that.

Thank you for accepting her comment and including it in the public record.

Connie

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: 
Date: Mon, Jul 25, 2016 at 1:38 PM
Subject: Fwd: Increased motorized use of Shoshone Nat. Forest.
To:

Hola Connie:

Hate to be pain in the butt but I cannot underline the address?!?!  Tried different tricks
but I must be too computer illiterate.  Can you forward it for me?  !Muchas gracias!

July 25, 2016
To: Shoshone National Forest officials

Please do not add more motorized roads.  We have done enough damage to our
open space.  Where we can, we must close down our  intrusion into our open spaces.
We have enough roads!!  Our goal needs to be protection first!

Thank you,
Don and Gwenn Wadsworth 

-- 
Connie Wilbert
Chapter Director
Sierra Club Wyoming Chapter






